

ARCHITECTS • PLANNERS • AIA

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87104 505-255-6400 505-268-6954 WWW.NCA-ARCHITECTS.COM

ARCHITECT STAMP

TARIUM S ARK **BIO-P**/

PROJECT NO.

DRAWN BY

CHECKED BY

SHEET CONTENTS

C-101

CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

May 20, 2015



Scott McGee, PE Scott M. McGee PE, LLC 9700 Tanoan Dr. NE Albuquerque, NM 87111

Re: ABQ Bio-park Insectarium

Request for Permanent C.O. - Accepted

Engineer's Stamp dated: 12-10-13 (J12D014A)

Certification dated: 5-12-15

Dear Mr. McGee,

Based on the Certification received on 5/12/2015, and the letter dated 5/20/2015 from Catherine Hubbard taking responsibility for the area, the Insectarium is acceptable for release of Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

PO Box 1293

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.

Albuquerque

New Mexico 87103

www.cabq.gov

Sincerely,

Rita Harmon, P.E. Senior Engineer

Planning Department

RR/RH C: CO Clerk

email



May 20, 2015

Ms. Rita Harmon, P.E. Senior Engineer Planning Department City of Albuquerque

Dear Ms. Harmon:

The BioPark will take responsibility for addressing the pond flooding, and removing the piles of dirt and debris. TA Cole will remove their construction fence.

Please let me know if you need more information for the release of Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

Sincerely,

Catherine Hubbard

ABQ BioPark Botanic Garden Manager

cc: Rick Janser, BioPark Director

Rudy Rael Scott McGee Antonio Garcia Jerry Francis